
Meet Miss Spencer

Hi parents and children of Australia! My name is
Miss Spencer and I am so thrilled to be working
with your child and your family this year. This is
my 6th year teaching at Clockhouse and my
third year teaching in Year 6 where I am also

the subject leader for PSHE.   

I am so excited that you are going to be my
class next year and I cannot wait to be a part of

your final year at Clockhouse! Year 6 is my
favourite year to teach: the topics we do are
super interesting, we have a lot of fun with

some really exciting trips; and we get to
celebrate all your hard work in the summer

term with a residential, a production and lots of
leavers activities! 

There's also going to be a lot of hard work in
Year 6, but don't worry—we're all in it together

and I'm here to help you every step of the way!

I believe learning should be fun and exciting,
and I'm here to support you through every

challenge. Let's work hard, help each other, and
make this year one to remember!

WELCOME TO YEAR 6 !
CLASS AUSTRAL IA  2024-25

My Favourites:
Colour: pastel blue and lilac

Subjects: English, PSHE,
History, French

Film: Anything Disney!  

Animals: Sloths and Giraffes

Drink: Tea and Hot Chocolate

Place: Walt Disney World 

I cannot wait to get to know you all individually and help you grow as a
learner and as a person!  

Parents if you do have any questions, please feel free to dojo me and I
will answer as soon as I can.  I am looking forward to working with you

next year. 


